
Reception,  Summer 1 2025 

Newsletter  
 

Here is information about what is happening in Reception this half term.  

We cannot believe we are beginning Summer term already! This year is flying 
by. This term, we will be on our travels exploring the many wonderful places 
in our world. Children will be making comparisons between different countries 
and the UK.  

Important dates  

Monday 28th April—Summer term begins  

Monday 5th May—Early May bank holiday school closed 

Week beginning Monday 19th May—Walk to school week  

Thursday 22nd May—Class photographs for Nursery, Reception and Year 6  

Friday 23rd May—Break up for half term  

Reminders: 

 Children must bring a water bottle into school every day. 

 Book bags should be brought into school every day. We will keep these in school on a 

Thursday, to be returned with new books on a Friday.  

 Please write a comment or sign the reading record if your child has read at home.  

 Our PE day is a Thursday, the children must come into school in their PE kits. This 

half term we will be doing dance!  

 Please ensure that all clothing is named. 

 Keep checking Class Dojo for regular updates!  

 We are hopeful for warmer weather, so with this in mind can all children bring a 

named sun hat into school if possible.  


